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Please support Senate Bill 808. We need police reform in Oregon. Accountability is a 

big part of this, and the composition of the Commission on Statewide Law 

Enforcement Standards of Conduct needs to include others than police or police 

unions. The police are to serve the public, the Commission should include members 

of the public and not 2 members each of police management and of police union 

officers. This is a minor change in public participation, and the State of Oregon has 

public participation as a major goal.  

In addition, the chair position change to a person appointed by the Attorney General 

will insure that the Commission is professionally run in a manner that will serve the 

public 

 

thanks, please make these changes 


